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5 April 2018 

 
YEAR 4 BIRRIGAI CAMP 2018 

 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As part of our Physical Education and Social and Emotional programs students in Year 4 are being 
given the opportunity to attend camp at Birrigai. The camp enables teachers and students to 
experience positive team building activities, in a safe and supported environment. 
 

The camp is scheduled for Thursday 7 June and Friday 8 June (Term 2 Week 6). The cost of the camp 
is anticipated to cost between $175 and $185 which includes all transport, meals and access to the 
environmental and adventure program. Students will depart from Duffy PS at approximately 9:00am 
on Thursday 7 June and be returning to school by 3:00pm on Friday 8 June 2018. 

 

At this stage we are not asking for payment. A permission note will follow in the coming weeks with 
final details and payment options for the camp. However, we require an indication of numbers for 
the camp so that we can finalise arrangements and costing. Please note, if the required numbers 
are not met, the camp will not be financially viable and will not proceed. 
 

Please complete the note below and return it to your child’s teacher by Friday 13 April 2018 
 

Regards 
Karen Owens, Tim Sloman, Jodie Brown, Leah Nicholls and Shelley Penyu 

 
 

YEAR 4 BIRRIGAI CAMP 2018 
 

 

My child/ren: ____________________________________________________ in class __________ 
 
 
 WILL be attending Birrigai Camp on Thursday 7 June and Friday 8 June 2018 
 
 WILL NOT be attending Birrigai Camp on Thursday 7 June and Friday 8 June 2018 

 
 
___________________________________  ___________________________________ 
Name of Parent (please print)    Signature 
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